FW: Message from KMBT_C452

Wendy DiFruscio [wdifruscio@orcsd.org]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 2:21 PM

To: David Taylor (Lowell)
Attachments:SKMBT_C45211071114110.pdf (59 KB)

Please see attached letter. Thank you.

Wendy L. DiFruscio

Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees regarding the business of the
School District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to

public disclosure.



